
David Lubin Parent Teacher Group (PTG) 
General Membership Meeting Minutes 

February 9, 2021 - 6:00 pm 
Zoom video conference call 

Present:       Erin Brown (President), Anthony Dal Ben (Treasurer), Mike Downey (Secretary), 
Kit Adsetts, Gillian Tarkington (Members-at-large), MaryAnne Williams, Libby 
Augusta (Teacher Representative), Edna Kane, Jane Hastings, Principal Richard 
Dixon, Josette Cuevas 

Welcome 

Principal’s Report: Principal Richard Dixon 

● Kindergarten Registration  
○ Going well, looks like there will be plenty of incoming kindergarteners.  
○ Don’t have any additional information on when in-person learning might resume 

President’s Report: Erin Brown 

● Campus Highlights-BLM (Mike Downey) 
○ Had a great conversation with Mai Xi (District representative) and was introduced 

to Nicki Harrelson. 
○ Will discuss further what we’re interested in at the closed Board meeting 
○ Principal Dixon is engaged with Mai Xi regarding training for staff 
○ PTG will coordinate with Principal Dixon on any decisions and training requested 

by the District.  

● PTG Elections 
○ Coming up soon. Will spread the word via all regular channels. 

■ Nominations should be in around March. Vote in April/May. Board 
members confirmed by PTG Board at May Board meeting. 

● Volunteer Opportunities  
○ Garden Tour 

■ Next (and first) meeting on February 11. Anyone is invited. 
■ PTG and Principal Dixon feel it important to do something for Garden 

Tour, but will be following all precautions and guidelines. 
○ Gift Wrap – Still need someone to take over as liaison. E-mail Erin if interested. 

Fairly low workload. 

Fundraisers and Campus Updates: Erin Brown 

● Garden Tour (see above) 
● March 1st Wednesday – March 3, Round Table Pizza 
● Box Tops – keep scanning them in! 



○ Kit to work with Ms. Kane to produce a write-up to share in next PTG newsletter. 
● Farm Fresh To You 

○ We’ve been notified that 8-10 new people have enrolled. It’s a nice fundraiser 
that doesn’t take much effort. 

● Amazon Smile 
 

Art Update: Ms. Jane 

● Have had 1-2 classes with each class that has been interested in having a set aside art 
time. 

● Still planning for a clay project for all students. Looking to order model magic and 
distribute it on the next distribution day. 

● Interested in providing an update to parents via Principal Dixon’s weekly email.  
● Reaching out to 4th grade to schedule virtual Underground Tours. May include 5th grade 

as well. 
 

Adjournment 

• Next Meeting: Tuesday, March 9, 2021 at 6:00 pm 
• Meeting Adjourned 

 


